YAHOO! SMALL BUSINESS

Midwood's 70th Anniversary

Wednesday, October 12, 2011 9:59 AM

From: 'memory | To: Info@continentalstudios.com

Dear Gladys, Steve & Donald~

As I am passing the cd of pictures along to Paul Milkman and Cathy Kaczmarek for use in Argus and Epilog, I realize that I never properly thanked you all.

THANK YOU! Donald did an incredible job capturing fantastic moments during the program and managing to wrangle all those groups of alumni into decade photographs. It cannot have been easy, but he made it look so! We just appreciate your help in all these events you cover and I know that it was a weight off my mind to know how good the pictures would be.

So thank you from the bottom of my heart!

Best regards, Wendy Guida Alumni Archive Director